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2 December 2014 
 

 
Dear , 
 
KNOWSLEY CORE STRATEGY MODIFICATIONS CONSULTATION 
 
Thank you for offering the Highways Agency the opportunity to meet with Knowsley 
Council representatives to discuss the above. Following our meeting on 25th November 
2015 I can confirm: 
 

1. It is the intention of the Highways Agency and the Council to prepare a joint 
Statement of Common Ground (SOCG) to support future collaboration. 

2. The discussions at the meeting indicate that the concerns of the Highways 
Agency can be addressed by work already programmed / commenced by the 
Council and further joint working. 

3. Subject to these concerns being addressed, it is the Highway Agency’s intention 
to withdraw our representations to the Knowsley Core Strategy Modifications 
consultation.  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Steven Lee 
NDD North West Asset Development Team Leader 
Email:  
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